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1958-2013 Annual rainfall average: 22.40”  

Rainfall data collected from           

www.sbcounty.gov. & www.usace.army 

                                   CORPORATE COMMITMENT 

To provide our shareholders with reliable and good quality water service at a cost effective rate 

     2016 2017 2018 

Jan 5.44 14.74 3.38 

Feb .62 3.89 .57 

Mar. 2.54 .74 6.26 

April .86 .09 .02 

May  .06 .39 .83 

June .01 .00  

July .00 .07  

Aug. .00 .02  

Sept. .19 .28  

Oct. .53 .09  

Nov .67 .00  

Dec 6.00 .00  

TOTAL 16.92 

 

 

20.31 

 

 

11.06 

Stock Auction Results 
 

On May 8, 2018, the San Antonio Water Company (SAWCo) held a stock auc-
tion to clear outstanding debts owned by shareholders. There was 6 stock certif-
icates auctioned, which are shown below.  The company received 127 bids and 
the winnings bidders and the amount are as follows: 

 

Stock Cert. #     Share Amount  Min. Bid Amount     Bidder’s name                 High Bid Amt______ 

Do you ever wonder what is in your drinking water? If your water has an 

undesirable taste, odor or color, or you want to learn more about your 

water quality, you may want to look in detail at your water quality report 

for the cause of these issues. Water quality reports help you identify if 

there are contaminants present in your tap water and how these may 

affect your health.  To be environmentally friendly we are offering to 

email this report to our customers.  This will help us reduce our costs 

to print and mail the report.   

If you would like to receive your report by email, please send us a re-

quest that you would like a copy of the CCR to info@sawaterco.com.  

The CCR is also available on our website at:   

   sawaterco.com/sites/default/files/archive/ccr/2017%20CCR.pdf 

 Lastly, if you would like us to send you a copy by regular mail, you may 

request it by phoning our office at (909)982-4107. 

 

     Consumer Confidence Report 

A13574 1/4 share $     900.00   $  13,152.99 Bob Stinnett 

A12208 1/2 share $  1,800.00   $  30,100.00 John Gerardi 

A12990 1/2 share $  1,700.00   $  30,100.00 John Gerardi 

A12998  2  shares $  6,500.00   $  80,100.00 George Hajjar 

A  5276  1 share $  3,300.00   $  50,100.00 DeYoung Family Trust 

A10252  3/4 share $  2,500.00   $  37,252.00 Rose S. Palmer 



                                         
     

 

      Change is Inevitable 

As Assistant General Manager, I’m honored to write this message to our sharehold-

ers.  In my 25 years with the Company, I have had the pleasure to work with three 

different general managers.  The stability of general managers has been a reality 

and benefit to our Company.  Organizations today are facing a more dynamic and 

changing environment.  The life we lead today is the result of the acceptance of 

change.  One acceptance of change we have had in our 10 employee company is 

losing 2 of our employees, one with the Water Company 11 years and the other a lit-

tle over 2 years.  In addition, our general manager is leaving at the end of June. He 

has been with the Company for 19 years.  These changes are taking place within 6 

months. As our current employees look forward to retirement, more change is on the 

horizon.  Our water company has been blessed with long term employees.  In today’s 

world longevity with a company is not something you hear about anymore.        
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The water meter at your property is the property of the Water Company.  Tamper-

ing with water meters is against the law, and the Water Company can impose 

fines for tampering with the meter including legal action.   Please contact the of-

fice if you need any work or repair done to the meter or if you have any questions 

regarding the meter or meter box. 

 

We ask that you do not block water meter boxes in your yard with plants, bushes, 

mulch, concrete or any other hard surfaces. Also, please do not remove valves in-

stalled by the Water Company that are located within the meter box. The Water 

Company staff must have 

access to your meter at all 

times.  Thanks for your 

cooperation. 

 

 

 

                 Meter Tampering 
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      Annual Shareholder’s Meeting 

  

The SAWCo Annual Shareholder’s Meeting 

was held on April 10,  2018.   There were a 

few smiling faces in the audience listening 

to our General Manager, Charles Moorrees, 

last Manager’s Report.  Hope to see more 

of you again next year.  

 

 

                      14th Annual Clean-Up Day 

 

FREE  TOILET WITH INSTALLATION 

 0.8 GPF—Stealth Flush 

Technology—Ultra High-

Efficiency Toilet 

 12” Rough In 

 Chair Height—17” with 

seat  

 Tank with Patented 

Stealth Technology 

 10 year limited warranty 

Would you be interested in receiving a Ultra High Efficient Toilet for 

FREE!  How about FREE installation and haul away of your old toilet!  

If interested and haven’t already participated, please call the office 

at 909-982-4107.  (One per customer please) 

Help keep our water supply clean! 

 

When:  Sept. 8, 2018 

Time:  9:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m. 

 

Where: Shinn Road-Mt. Baldy  

 Across from Fire Station 25 

 @ 3000 N. Mountain  

 

 Wear comfortable clothing and 

shoes 

 Clean-up materials will be provided 

 Refreshments will be served 
 
         Hope to see you all there! 

Some members of the 2017 clean up 

crew! 
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SAWCo Waterworks  

is produced quarterly to keep 
San Antonio Water Company 
shareholders informed about 
water-related issues and up-
coming events.  If you have any 
questions or comments, please 
call the office at 909-982-4107. 
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Welcome Salena! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please welcome our newest member of our staff,  

Ms. Salena Holley.  

 

She plays a very important role with the Water Com-

pany as the Accounting/Personnel Specialist. She 

handles payroll, payables and various other duties.  

She has been busy the last few months learning all 

the many functions to her job. 

 

Salena and her daughter reside in Rialto and enjoy 

going to the movies and spending time with family. 

 

If you see her around or in the office, please say Hi 

and welcome her! 


